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New Zealand Ministry of
Foreign Affairs and Trade
Manatu Aorere

(T3S

NEW ZEALAND

. 195 Lambton Quay
7 April 2025 Private Bag 18—901

Wellington 6160
New Zealand

+64 4 439 8000
Personal details removed for proactive release +64 4 472 9596
OIA 30015

Thank you for your email of 10 March 2025 in which you request the following under the
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"What is the yearly allocation for Tokelau? Please can you provide the yearly
allocation in a table from 2005-2025. Please add a column for each year with
additional funds and any relevant information around that funding.”

Please see the following table for a breakdown of actual International Development
Cooperation (IDC) programme expenditure benefitting Tokelau by financial year over the
twenty-year period 2004/05 to 2023/24. This includes expenditure on budget support,
projects, technical assistance, scholarships and training, and humanitarian assistance. It
includes both bilateral and multi-country activities. For multi-country activities, only the
Tokelau proportion of the activity is reflected.

2004-05 $16,827,799
2005-06 $14,372,771
2006-07 $10,747,376
2007-08 $17,530,014
2008-09 $30,508,514
2009-10 $14,664,002
2010-11 $20,574,811
2011-12 $23,679,719
2012-13 $19,624,209
2013-14 $31,422,380

2014-15 $23,300,082
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2015-16 $14,927,507
2016-17 $16,384,037
2017-18 $26,730,995
2018-19 $26,941,967
2019-20 $44,241,509
2020-21 $22,129,171
2021-22 $14,946,347
2022-23 $21,066,852
2023-24 $24,347,827

The allocation for Tokelau for the current triennium 2024/25-2026/27 is withheld in full
under section 9(2)(f)(iv) of the OIA, to protect the confidentiality of advice tendered by
officials.

Where the information has been withheld under section 9 of the OIA, no public interest
in releasing the information has been identified that would override the reasons for
withholding it.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official
information requests where possible. Therefore, our response to your request (with your
personal information removed) may be published on the Ministry website:
www.mfat.govt.nz/en/about-us/contact-us/official-information-act-responses/

If you have any questions about this decision, you can contact us by email at:
DM-ESD@mfat.govt.nz. You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the
Ombudsman of this decision by contacting www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone
0800 802 602.

Naku noa, na

Bl

Sarah Corbett
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade





